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May 15, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

It is with great excitement that I introduce the new principal of Our Lady of Guadalupe School, Mrs. Stella 

Costello.  She is a dedicated and enthusiastic Catholic educator who is eager to share her knowledge 

and passion for Catholic education with the families she will serve. 

Mrs. Costello is a graduate of Cal Poly Pomona and Loyola Marymount University.  She has ten years of 

experience as a teacher who has taught kindergarten, first grade, fourth grade and junior high school.  In 

addition, Mrs. Costello has also served in administration as a vice principal and principal for a total of four 

years.  She comes from the Archdiocese of Los Angeles, and has expertise mentoring teachers, has 

served as a WCEA/WASC Chairperson, has served as a professor at the college level and has been a 

Leadership Chair at the Archdiocesan level.  She has great experience with marketing for enrollment with 

a degree in Communication and Public Relations. 

In order to make this transition smooth, Mrs. Costello will visit our campus to meet with current 

administration and will be introduced to faculty, students, parents and parishioners.  Mrs. Costello is 

eager to meet the faculty and students and will be on campus Thursday, May 23
rd

.  During that day she 

will tour the school and meet the students.  Faculty will be able to meet with her during an after school 

“Meet and Greet” on that day.  Parents and parishioners will be invited to a “Welcome Celebration” in her 

honor on Wednesday, May 29
th
 at 7:00 p.m.   

We hope that you join us as we welcome the new principal for the 2019-2020 school year.  We all look 

forward to getting to know her better. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Ossa 

Interim Principal 

Our Lady of Guadalupe School 
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